
From: Paul Clift
Sent: 26/09/2023 2:53:24 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED  Planning feedback

Attn Olivia Ramage - Planner - Northern Beaches Council

Re DA2023/1237, 11 Boola Place Cromer 2099

Hi Olivia,

I am writing to you with regard to the above mentioned development application to voice my
support for it

I am currently a member and player for Warringah Cricket Club  I am 41 years old and have
been playing cricket competitively for 35 years.

In all this time there has never been an indoor facility on the northern beaches. This has
meant that on every occasion of inclement weather, every occasion that I have had to work
until it is dark, and all the times during our winter preseason when only an outdoor Sunday
session is run there has been no alternative to practice, not just for me, but all the other
dedicated club cricketers effected by the same things.

A facility with indoor cricket nets would be an invaluable asset to the Northern Beaches and I
cannot urge you enough to approve this application

Cheers

Paul Clift




